
Getting things done – Seabraes
#dundeewestend

I am grateful to the residents who recently highlighted to me that the
pillars at Seabraes where the lemmings statues are have unfortunately been
vandalised with graffiti.

I raised this with the City Council’s environment team requesting that the
graffiti is removed and pleased to say this was done towards the end of last
week.
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